
 
Item 6 (b) – Christmas Parking 2016 

 
The attached report was considered by the Cabinet on 10 November 2016 
and relevant minute extract below: 
 
Cabinet - 10 November 2016 (Minute 44) 

The Portfolio Holder for Direct & Trading Services presented the report 
which set out proposals for free parking on two Saturdays preceding 
Christmas and for the cost in terms of lost income to be funded from 
Supplementary Estimates.  Cabinet discussed the proposals and the benefits 
of the intended free parking. 
 
The Policy & Performance Advisory Committee had considered the same 
report and had agreed to recommend it to Cabinet. 
 
Public Sector Equality Duty 
 
Members noted that consideration had been given to impacts under the 
Public Sector Equality Duty. 
 

Resolved:  That  
 
a) free parking be provided in car parks and on street parking bays 

for two Saturdays, 10 and 17 December 2016 preceding Christmas; 
and 

 
b) it be recommended to Council that the cost in terms of lost 

income for free Christmas parking be funded from Supplementary 
Estimates. 

 
 
 


